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To ALL UFU CFA MEMBERS 

 

Chainsaw Operator training - grievance in 

place 

 

The UFU have notified the CFA of a grievance in regards to a proposed Chainsaw Operator 

training course. 

 

The CFA have not consulted the UFU regarding the proposed Chainsaw Operator training 

package via the required consultative processes. 

 

The UFU are seeking discussions with CFA management in order to seek a resolution to the 

matter and remind members of the status quo. 

 

If you have any queries regarding this matter please contact your local Shop Steward or call 

the UFU office 03 9419 8811.  

 
Strength in Unity 

READ OUT AT MUSTER AND PIN ON NOTICE BOARD 
Authorised by Peter Marshall, Branch Secretary 

 


